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November 1, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
N.H. Department of Energy/Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 20-176 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Beede Franchise Expansion 
Remote Prehearing Viewing Request 

 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
A prehearing is schedules for this docket on Wednesday, November 3, 2021.  A Company 
representative and counsel will be in-person for this prehearing and technical session, 
however, others within the Company are interested in observing the prehearing, if possible.   
 
Therefore, acknowledging that this request is coming just two days before the prehearing, 
the Company requests accommodation for remote observation of the prehearing.  The 
reason for the remote request is that certain officers of the Company are traveling out of 
state yet would like to observe the prehearing.  Also, the Company has in place a policy to 
limit, where possible, the frequency of its employees’ work-related exposure to large 
groups.  For these reasons, the Company respectfully requests that it be able to observe the 
prehearing remotely if the Commission is able to accommodate this request. 
 
Thank you very much for your consideration of this request. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
cc: Docket Related Service List 
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